
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 						 	 	
	
	
	
			
	
	
		
		
		

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES:  You’re invited to join any of these adult 
classes: The Truth Seekers class (9:00 a.m. in the Gym); the small group 
format Carpenters Crew (9:00 a.m. upstairs in the Conference Room) or 
the Sermon Discussion class (11 a.m. upstairs in the Jr. High Room).  
Questions?  Call the CBC Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP: Thank you for your continued faithful giving.  
2022 Annual Budget = $1,075,000.oo 
 
 

For the record        
Month                        YTD  

Aug. Forecast                 $  83,000                    $ 686,000  
Received by Aug. 31     $  84,530                     $ 704,241 

Sept. Forecast               $  81,000                     $ 767,000  
Received by Sept. 11    $  40,837                     $ 748,011 
   

 

FACILITY IMPROVEMENT FUND:  Current project:  Children’s Wing 
Ramp and Sign-In Center.  If you are interested in giving to the current 
FIF project, indicate FIF in the memo line of your check.   

          

PASTOR SCOTT’S REVISED OPEN OFFICE HOURS:   Pastor Scott’s 
Open Office Hours are: Monday (6-7:30 a.m.) at Flour Garden 
(Brunswick by CVS) and Monday at Caroline’s Coffee (2-3:30 p.m.).  
When you arrive if I’m already meeting with someone, please catch my 
attention so I can adjust my time.  Please always check the bulletin for 
any changes..   
 

 

     	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

	

Calvary Bible Church 
P.O. Box 2139 

11481 State Hwy 174 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 

 

Office: (530) 273-1343 
FAX: (530) 273-2667 

 

Office Hours: 
  Monday-Thursday 

  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 
 

	

Email: 
churchoffice@gvcbc.org 

elders@gvcbc.org 
deacons@gvcbc.org 

deaconesses@gvcbc.org 
web page: www.gvcbc.org 
	

Elder on call this week:  
Pat Brennan  

(H) 530-274-1633 (C) 530-575-6244 

Upcoming Dates~ For more info go to: www.gvcbc.org 
 Sept. 29 Visitation (Meet in CBC kitchen 9:30 a.m.) 

Oct. 1 & 2 Overnight trip for 5th/6th Graders 
Oct. 1 & 2 Jr. High Boys/Jr. High Girls Retreats  
Oct. 2 Christmas Tea Hostess Meeting (10:30 in H.S. Room) 

Oct. 9 New Members Class (1-4:00 p.m.) 

Oct. 15 All-Church Work Day (8:00 – Noon) 

Oct. 20 CBC Quilters (Meets in Room 10 at 10:00 a.m.) 

Oct. 27 Visitation (Meet in CBC kitchen 9:30 a.m.) 
Oct. 30 Christmas Tea Ticket Reservations (more info soon) 

Nov. 5 CBC Parenting Conference ~ Save the date! 
Dec. 10 CBC’s Women’s Christmas Tea 
 
 

 

Jr. High Group:  Meets upstairs 9:00 a.m. Sunday 

mornings.  See website for more info.   
 

High School Group/Airborne:  Meets Sundays at         

9:00 a.m. in H.S. Room and Weds. at 7:00 p.m. (Dinner 

included). See website for details.   
 

Young Adult Group:  Meets Sundays at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Johnson’s home located at 12548 Davis Ln., Nevada City. 

“To Glorify God by Making Disciples  
of All Nations” 

	

Staff Ministry Team                  
 

Drea Arbaugh- Ministry Asst.; Scott Gallagher- Lead Pastor; 

Jennie Groves- Lead Custodian; Kristin Hahner- Church 

Administrator; Nancy Kerler- Dir. of Women's Ministry; Matt 

Larson- Pastor of Adults; Zack Myers- Director of Ministry to 

Children & Families; Lisa Shisler- Office Asst.; Jen Thomas- 

Music Tech; Jason Wood- Pastor of Students & Families.                                  

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
September 18, 2022 

 
 
 

9:00 a.m. Contemporary Music  
10:45 a.m. Traditional Music  

 
	 	 	  

	
Worship Service 

	

Jesus’ Prayer for Believers 
John 17 

Pastor Matt Larson 
 
 

 

 
 

	

Wednesday Night Study 

Sanctuary~ 7:00 pm 

LivingWell Medical Clinic inspires hope to 
those with an unexpected pregnancy, a  
struggle with a past pregnancy decision, 
or a sexual health issue. Pick up a baby bottle                     
TODAY in the Foyer to fill up and return by Oct. 3.                                       
You can  also donate online at: 
 Livingwellmedicalclinic.com/cfh                          
	

	
						
	

	

	CBC is looking for a representative to serve 
alongside IFM.  It entails a monthly board 
meeting and occasional volunteer work.  If you 
have a heart for those in our community who 
are food insecure, please call Pastor Matt 
Larson in the church office at 530-273-1343. 
	

Ryan Mack 

Sunday- 7 p.m. 
Details on back 

 5:30 p.m. 	

Check out the lost and found 
table set up in the Gym for 
anything that might belong     

to you! 

	

	

	

If	you’re	interested	in	experiencing	the	
Holy	Land,	Pastor	Matt	is	hosting	a	trip	to	

Israel	April	17-27.	
For	more	info	go	to	gvcbc.org/events	



					
	 	 	 	 	 	 		
	
		
	
	 								 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 										 	 	 					 	 	 													
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	         			

	

Our annual Women’s Christmas Tea will 
be Sat., Dec. 10th. If you’d like to host a 
table, sign up in the Welcome Center 

today.  Men servers and kitchen helpers 
can also sign up today!  Tea Hostess 

meeting is Oct. 2nd.  
 

Tea ticket reservations will be on 
Sunday, Oct. 30th.   

	
	
	

	
	

 
 
 
 

	
	
	
	
	

 

 

CBC E-MAIL PRAYER CHAIN:  If you have a prayer request,      
please send it to prayerchain@gvcbc.org or submit it online at 
www.gvcbc.org 
 

SUNDAY FLOWERS:  Flowers are available for $40 from Grass 
Valley Florist.  If you’d like to sponsor flowers for a Sunday, call the 
CBC office at (530) 273-1343.   
 

PRAY NEVADA COUNTY:  We’re currently meeting via Conference 
Calling.  Call the CBC office for details on how to join. 

 

ELDERS AVAILABLE TO PRAY FOR YOU!  If you’d like the Elders to 
pray for you, call the CBC office or the Elder on call (listed on back 
of the bulletin) after hours and share your need.  If someone you 
know wants prayer, encourage them to call.  In James 5:14-16, 
Elders are called to this Ministry and they want to fulfill it.  
 
 
 

WE PRAISE GOD FOR:  POPPY MADELINE DAVIDSON born to 
Russel & Jaleen on Sept. 9. She was 8 # 10 oz. 21 in. long. 
HENRY JACOB MOULTRIE born to Jake & Breezy on Sept. 9.  He 
was 8# 7 oz. and 21 in. long. Proud Grandparents are Louis & Crystal 
Bouchard and James & Donna Moultrie. 
 

WE ASK GOD FOR: 
   

Ø Healing for Barb Kelley from a fractured vertebra. 
Ø Healing for Mikayla Stiff and wisdom for the doctors. 

 
 
 

RON ROLOFF MEMORIAL SERVICE will be Sat., Nov. 5th at 2:00 p.m. 
in AZ.  Cards can be sent to Peggy at 16477 W. Bell Rd. Surprise, AZ 
85374 
 

ENCOURAGMENT CARDS:  If you’d like to send a note to someone 
listed above, please fill out the card in the pew rack.  You can put it 
in the offering or mail it from home. 
 

MISSIONARIES:  New correspondence: Blanket Coverage, Iles,  
Jackson, Kemp, Santos. Sept. daily missionary prayer calendar is on 
the CBC website under the Missions tab at www.gvcbc/missions 
 

MISSIONARY BIRTHDAYS:  Dan Iles- Sept. 18; Joey Griffith- Sept. 30.  
Call the CBC Office for an address to send a card.   

 

MISSIONARY ANNIVERSARY: Jim & Judy Kemp- Sept. 25.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

• Cookie bakers for Sunday fellowship time 
• Security Team- Contact Scott Harms for details 
• Sunday morning greeters (rotating schedule)                                 

Contact Scott Davidson at srdavidson@sbcglobal.net 
• Sunday morning slide operators- training is available 
• Sunday morning ushers- This is a rotating schedule.  

Contact Roy Lilly for details 

We’d LOVE your help!	
Sign up in the Welcome Center    

or call the CBC Office at     
(530) 273-1343 

Thanking God For- 1.   Church planters who connect with 
locals who are cautiously open to the Gospel in rural villages  
of the Buddhist Kingdom of Bhutan.  2. The complete provision 
of school uniforms we desperately needed for the children of 
Bethesda Children's Home Network. 3.  The 17 young men, 
former Hindus, Muslims, and one Buddhist who have accepted 
Christ at our annual local university outreach led by the music 
team of Grace Bible College.  Prayer For-  1. Favor with the 
Indian Government as we continue waiting for the necessary 
documents and authorizations to care for the needy. 2.  God’s  
wisdom and discernment for Sujay & Aiko Pillai, Ajay & Heather 
Pillai as they navigate uncharted waters on the mission field.  
For Grace Bible College staff & students as we start our 
50th year of training native missionaries.  3.  Our Lord to raise        
a new generation of visionary and passionate indigenous 
missionaries. 4. That we will accomplish Paul Pillai's Legacy 
Goal of commissioning and supporting 10,000 indigenous 
missionaries by 2028 into the largest unreached people groups 
on earth in South Asia.  5. The Lord to send 1,000 new mission-
minded monthly intercessors & supporters to "Hold the Rope" 
as we carry the Gospel into the darkness.    

Reaching the World 
India National Inland Mission– September 18, 2022																				

																																																																							 	 																												

				 									 																										 
     India National Inland Mission is one of CBC’s longest 
supported missions.  In 1964, Paul and Anne Pillai began 
ministering in northern India.  Their ministry has been filled 
with persecution and God’s supernatural work in advancing 
the gospel.  Their children are continuing this work as both 
Paul and Anne are now in heaven. 
 

     INIM’s primary vision remains evangelism and 
indigenous church planting.  This is accomplished through 
church literature distribution, orphanages, medical and 
feeding ministries, Christian schools, seminary and a Bible 
college.  Their Bible college graduates minister among the 
unreached in northern India and other countries where 
opposition to the gospel is great.  Bethesda Children’s 
Home Network rescues destitute and orphaned children 
physically and spiritually and provides them with formal 
Christ-centered education. 
 
 	

		
 

New helpers are always welcomed!  Contact 
Kim at gilliland.kimberly@gmail.com.  Download 

a registration form at: gvcbc.org/Awana	
	
	
	

	

	
We are kicking off our weeknight small groups for 

the Fall/Winter.  We have groups meeting most 
evenings during the week, so if you are interested 

in joining a group please come by the Welcome 
Center after service for more info and to sign-up. 

 

Tonight at 5:30 p.m. 

	

If you have a heart for those 
who are homebound and 
would like to bless them, 

please join our team! 
We meet once a month to 

prepare and deliver plates of 
goodies. We will meet this 

month on the 29th at 9:30 a.m. 
in the CBC kitchen. 

Questions? 
Call Gwen Howey 
at 530-277-2614 

Our annual Women’s Christmas Tea will be on 
Sat., December 10th.  If you’d like to host a 

table, sign up in the Welcome Center TODAY! 
Men servers and kitchen helpers can also sign 
up.  Tea Hostess meeting will be Sun., Oct. 2 in 

the High School Room at 10:30 a.m. 
 

Tea ticket reservations will be on Sun., Oct. 30 



	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 						 	 	
	
	
	
			
	
	
		
		
		

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES:  You’re invited to join any of these adult 
classes: The Truth Seekers class (9:00 a.m. in the Gym); the small group 
format Carpenters Crew (9:00 a.m. upstairs in the Conference Room) or 
the Sermon Discussion class (11 a.m. upstairs in the Jr. High Room).  
Questions?  Call the CBC Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP: Thank you for your continued faithful giving.  
2022 Annual Budget = $1,075,000.oo 
 
 

For the record        
Month                        YTD  

Aug. Forecast                 $  83,000                    $ 686,000  
Received by Aug. 31     $  84,530                     $ 704,241 

Sept. Forecast               $  81,000                     $ 767,000  
Received by Sept. 11    $  40,837                     $ 748,011 
   

 

FACILITY IMPROVEMENT FUND:  Current project:  Children’s Wing 
Ramp and Sign-In Center.  If you are interested in giving to the current 
FIF project, indicate FIF in the memo line of your check.   

          

PASTOR SCOTT’S REVISED OPEN OFFICE HOURS:   Pastor Scott’s 
Open Office Hours are: Monday (6-7:30 a.m.) at Flour Garden 
(Brunswick by CVS) and Monday at Caroline’s Coffee (2-3:30 p.m.).  
When you arrive if I’m already meeting with someone, please catch my 
attention so I can adjust my time.  Please always check the bulletin for 
any changes..   
 

 

     	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

	

Calvary Bible Church 
P.O. Box 2139 

11481 State Hwy 174 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 

 

Office: (530) 273-1343 
FAX: (530) 273-2667 

 

Office Hours: 
  Monday-Thursday 

  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 
 

	

Email: 
churchoffice@gvcbc.org 

elders@gvcbc.org 
deacons@gvcbc.org 

deaconesses@gvcbc.org 
web page: www.gvcbc.org 
	

Elder on call this week:  
Pat Brennan  

(H) 530-274-1633 (C) 530-575-6244 

Upcoming Dates~ For more info go to: www.gvcbc.org 
 Sept. 29 Visitation (Meet in CBC kitchen 9:30 a.m.) 

Oct. 1 & 2 Overnight trip for 5th/6th Graders 
Oct. 1 & 2 Jr. High Boys/Jr. High Girls Retreats  
Oct. 2 Christmas Tea Hostess Meeting (10:30 in H.S. Room) 

Oct. 9 New Members Class (1-4:00 p.m.) 

Oct. 15 All-Church Work Day (8:00 – Noon) 

Oct. 20 CBC Quilters (Meets in Room 10 at 10:00 a.m.) 

Oct. 27 Visitation (Meet in CBC kitchen 9:30 a.m.) 
Oct. 30 Christmas Tea Ticket Reservations (more info soon) 

Nov. 5 CBC Parenting Conference ~ Save the date! 
Dec. 10 CBC’s Women’s Christmas Tea 
 
 

 

Jr. High Group:  Meets upstairs 9:00 a.m. Sunday 

mornings.  See website for more info.   
 

High School Group/Airborne:  Meets Sundays at         

9:00 a.m. in H.S. Room and Weds. at 7:00 p.m. (Dinner 

included). See website for details.   
 

Young Adult Group:  Meets Sundays at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Johnson’s home located at 12548 Davis Ln., Nevada City. 

“To Glorify God by Making Disciples  
of All Nations” 

	

Staff Ministry Team                  
 

Drea Arbaugh- Ministry Asst.; Scott Gallagher- Lead Pastor; 

Jennie Groves- Lead Custodian; Kristin Hahner- Church 

Administrator; Nancy Kerler- Dir. of Women's Ministry; Matt 

Larson- Pastor of Adults; Zack Myers- Director of Ministry to 

Children & Families; Lisa Shisler- Office Asst.; Jen Thomas- 

Music Tech; Jason Wood- Pastor of Students & Families.                                  

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
September 18, 2022 

 
 
 

9:00 a.m. Contemporary Music  
10:45 a.m. Traditional Music  

 
	 	 	  

	
Worship Service 

	

Jesus’ Prayer for Believers 
John 17 

Pastor Matt Larson 
 
 

 

 
 

	

Wednesday Night Study 

Sanctuary~ 7:00 pm 

LivingWell Medical Clinic inspires hope to 
those with an unexpected pregnancy, a  
struggle with a past pregnancy decision, 
or a sexual health issue. Pick up a baby bottle                     
TODAY in the Foyer to fill up and return by Oct. 3.                                       
You can  also donate online at: 
 Livingwellmedicalclinic.com/cfh                          
	

	
						
	

	

	CBC is looking for a representative to serve 
alongside IFM.  It entails a monthly board 
meeting and occasional volunteer work.  If you 
have a heart for those in our community who 
are food insecure, please call Pastor Matt 
Larson in the church office at 530-273-1343. 
	

Ryan Mack 

Sunday- 7 p.m. 
Details on back 

 5:30 p.m. 	

Check out the lost and found 
table set up in the Gym for 
anything that might belong     

to you! 

	

	

	

If	you’re	interested	in	experiencing	the	
Holy	Land,	Pastor	Matt	is	hosting	a	trip	to	

Israel	April	17-27.	
For	more	info	go	to	gvcbc.org/events	



					
	 	 	 	 	 	 		
	
		
	
	 								 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 										 	 	 					 	 	 													
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	         			

	

Our annual Women’s Christmas Tea will 
be Sat., Dec. 10th. If you’d like to host a 
table, sign up in the Welcome Center 

today.  Men servers and kitchen helpers 
can also sign up today!  Tea Hostess 

meeting is Oct. 2nd.  
 

Tea ticket reservations will be on 
Sunday, Oct. 30th.   

	
	
	

	
	

 
 
 
 

	
	
	
	
	

 

 

CBC E-MAIL PRAYER CHAIN:  If you have a prayer request,      
please send it to prayerchain@gvcbc.org or submit it online at 
www.gvcbc.org 
 

SUNDAY FLOWERS:  Flowers are available for $40 from Grass 
Valley Florist.  If you’d like to sponsor flowers for a Sunday, call the 
CBC office at (530) 273-1343.   
 

PRAY NEVADA COUNTY:  We’re currently meeting via Conference 
Calling.  Call the CBC office for details on how to join. 

 

ELDERS AVAILABLE TO PRAY FOR YOU!  If you’d like the Elders to 
pray for you, call the CBC office or the Elder on call (listed on back 
of the bulletin) after hours and share your need.  If someone you 
know wants prayer, encourage them to call.  In James 5:14-16, 
Elders are called to this Ministry and they want to fulfill it.  
 
 
 

WE PRAISE GOD FOR:  POPPY MADELINE DAVIDSON born to 
Russel & Jaleen on Sept. 9. She was 8 # 10 oz. 21 in. long. 
HENRY JACOB MOULTRIE born to Jake & Breezy on Sept. 9.  He 
was 8# 7 oz. and 21 in. long. Proud Grandparents are Louis & Crystal 
Bouchard and James & Donna Moultrie. 
 

WE ASK GOD FOR: 
   

Ø Healing for Barb Kelley from a fractured vertebra. 
Ø Healing for Mikayla Stiff and wisdom for the doctors. 

 
 
 

RON ROLOFF MEMORIAL SERVICE will be Sat., Nov. 5th at 2:00 p.m. 
in AZ.  Cards can be sent to Peggy at 16477 W. Bell Rd. Surprise, AZ 
85374 
 

ENCOURAGMENT CARDS:  If you’d like to send a note to someone 
listed above, please fill out the card in the pew rack.  You can put it 
in the offering or mail it from home. 
 

MISSIONARIES:  New correspondence: Blanket Coverage, Iles,  
Jackson, Kemp, Santos. Sept. daily missionary prayer calendar is on 
the CBC website under the Missions tab at www.gvcbc/missions 
 

MISSIONARY BIRTHDAYS:  Dan Iles- Sept. 18; Joey Griffith- Sept. 30.  
Call the CBC Office for an address to send a card.   

 

MISSIONARY ANNIVERSARY: Jim & Judy Kemp- Sept. 25.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

• Cookie bakers for Sunday fellowship time 
• Security Team- Contact Scott Harms for details 
• Sunday morning greeters (rotating schedule)                                 

Contact Scott Davidson at srdavidson@sbcglobal.net 
• Sunday morning slide operators- training is available 
• Sunday morning ushers- This is a rotating schedule.  

Contact Roy Lilly for details 

We’d LOVE your help!	
Sign up in the Welcome Center    

or call the CBC Office at     
(530) 273-1343 

Thanking God For- 1.   Church planters who connect with 
locals who are cautiously open to the Gospel in rural villages  
of the Buddhist Kingdom of Bhutan.  2. The complete provision 
of school uniforms we desperately needed for the children of 
Bethesda Children's Home Network. 3.  The 17 young men, 
former Hindus, Muslims, and one Buddhist who have accepted 
Christ at our annual local university outreach led by the music 
team of Grace Bible College.  Prayer For-  1. Favor with the 
Indian Government as we continue waiting for the necessary 
documents and authorizations to care for the needy. 2.  God’s  
wisdom and discernment for Sujay & Aiko Pillai, Ajay & Heather 
Pillai as they navigate uncharted waters on the mission field.  
For Grace Bible College staff & students as we start our 
50th year of training native missionaries.  3.  Our Lord to raise        
a new generation of visionary and passionate indigenous 
missionaries. 4. That we will accomplish Paul Pillai's Legacy 
Goal of commissioning and supporting 10,000 indigenous 
missionaries by 2028 into the largest unreached people groups 
on earth in South Asia.  5. The Lord to send 1,000 new mission-
minded monthly intercessors & supporters to "Hold the Rope" 
as we carry the Gospel into the darkness.    

Reaching the World 
India National Inland Mission– September 18, 2022																				

																																																																							 	 																												

				 									 																										 
     India National Inland Mission is one of CBC’s longest 
supported missions.  In 1964, Paul and Anne Pillai began 
ministering in northern India.  Their ministry has been filled 
with persecution and God’s supernatural work in advancing 
the gospel.  Their children are continuing this work as both 
Paul and Anne are now in heaven. 
 

     INIM’s primary vision remains evangelism and 
indigenous church planting.  This is accomplished through 
church literature distribution, orphanages, medical and 
feeding ministries, Christian schools, seminary and a Bible 
college.  Their Bible college graduates minister among the 
unreached in northern India and other countries where 
opposition to the gospel is great.  Bethesda Children’s 
Home Network rescues destitute and orphaned children 
physically and spiritually and provides them with formal 
Christ-centered education. 
 
 	

		
 

New helpers are always welcomed!  Contact 
Kim at gilliland.kimberly@gmail.com.  Download 

a registration form at: gvcbc.org/Awana	
	
	
	

	

	
We are kicking off our weeknight small groups for 

the Fall/Winter.  We have groups meeting most 
evenings during the week, so if you are interested 

in joining a group please come by the Welcome 
Center after service for more info and to sign-up. 

 

Tonight at 5:30 p.m. 

	

If you have a heart for those 
who are homebound and 
would like to bless them, 

please join our team! 
We meet once a month to 

prepare and deliver plates of 
goodies. We will meet this 

month on the 29th at 9:30 a.m. 
in the CBC kitchen. 

Questions? 
Call Gwen Howey 
at 530-277-2614 

Our annual Women’s Christmas Tea will be on 
Sat., December 10th.  If you’d like to host a 

table, sign up in the Welcome Center TODAY! 
Men servers and kitchen helpers can also sign 
up.  Tea Hostess meeting will be Sun., Oct. 2 in 

the High School Room at 10:30 a.m. 
 

Tea ticket reservations will be on Sun., Oct. 30 
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SUNDAY FLOWERS:  Flowers are available for $40 from Grass 
Valley Florist.  If you’d like to sponsor flowers for a Sunday, call the 
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PRAY NEVADA COUNTY:  We’re currently meeting via Conference 
Calling.  Call the CBC office for details on how to join. 

 

ELDERS AVAILABLE TO PRAY FOR YOU!  If you’d like the Elders to 
pray for you, call the CBC office or the Elder on call (listed on back 
of the bulletin) after hours and share your need.  If someone you 
know wants prayer, encourage them to call.  In James 5:14-16, 
Elders are called to this Ministry and they want to fulfill it.  
 
 
 

WE PRAISE GOD FOR:  POPPY MADELINE DAVIDSON born to 
Russel & Jaleen on Sept. 9. She was 8 # 10 oz. 21 in. long. 
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Ø Healing for Barb Kelley from a fractured vertebra. 
Ø Healing for Mikayla Stiff and wisdom for the doctors. 
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the CBC website under the Missions tab at www.gvcbc/missions 
 

MISSIONARY BIRTHDAYS:  Dan Iles- Sept. 18; Joey Griffith- Sept. 30.  
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• Sunday morning greeters (rotating schedule)                                 
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the gospel.  Their children are continuing this work as both 
Paul and Anne are now in heaven. 
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indigenous church planting.  This is accomplished through 
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college.  Their Bible college graduates minister among the 
unreached in northern India and other countries where 
opposition to the gospel is great.  Bethesda Children’s 
Home Network rescues destitute and orphaned children 
physically and spiritually and provides them with formal 
Christ-centered education. 
 
 	

		
 

New helpers are always welcomed!  Contact 
Kim at gilliland.kimberly@gmail.com.  Download 

a registration form at: gvcbc.org/Awana	
	
	
	

	

	
We are kicking off our weeknight small groups for 

the Fall/Winter.  We have groups meeting most 
evenings during the week, so if you are interested 

in joining a group please come by the Welcome 
Center after service for more info and to sign-up. 

 

Tonight at 5:30 p.m. 

	

If you have a heart for those 
who are homebound and 
would like to bless them, 

please join our team! 
We meet once a month to 

prepare and deliver plates of 
goodies. We will meet this 

month on the 29th at 9:30 a.m. 
in the CBC kitchen. 

Questions? 
Call Gwen Howey 
at 530-277-2614 

Our annual Women’s Christmas Tea will be on 
Sat., December 10th.  If you’d like to host a 

table, sign up in the Welcome Center TODAY! 
Men servers and kitchen helpers can also sign 
up.  Tea Hostess meeting will be Sun., Oct. 2 in 

the High School Room at 10:30 a.m. 
 

Tea ticket reservations will be on Sun., Oct. 30 



	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 						 	 	
	
	
	
			
	
	
		
		
		

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES:  You’re invited to join any of these adult 
classes: The Truth Seekers class (9:00 a.m. in the Gym); the small group 
format Carpenters Crew (9:00 a.m. upstairs in the Conference Room) or 
the Sermon Discussion class (11 a.m. upstairs in the Jr. High Room).  
Questions?  Call the CBC Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP: Thank you for your continued faithful giving.  
2022 Annual Budget = $1,075,000.oo 
 
 

For the record        
Month                        YTD  

Aug. Forecast                 $  83,000                    $ 686,000  
Received by Aug. 31     $  84,530                     $ 704,241 

Sept. Forecast               $  81,000                     $ 767,000  
Received by Sept. 11    $  40,837                     $ 748,011 
   

 

FACILITY IMPROVEMENT FUND:  Current project:  Children’s Wing 
Ramp and Sign-In Center.  If you are interested in giving to the current 
FIF project, indicate FIF in the memo line of your check.   

          

PASTOR SCOTT’S REVISED OPEN OFFICE HOURS:   Pastor Scott’s 
Open Office Hours are: Monday (6-7:30 a.m.) at Flour Garden 
(Brunswick by CVS) and Monday at Caroline’s Coffee (2-3:30 p.m.).  
When you arrive if I’m already meeting with someone, please catch my 
attention so I can adjust my time.  Please always check the bulletin for 
any changes..   
 

 

     	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

	

Calvary Bible Church 
P.O. Box 2139 

11481 State Hwy 174 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 

 

Office: (530) 273-1343 
FAX: (530) 273-2667 

 

Office Hours: 
  Monday-Thursday 

  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 
 

	

Email: 
churchoffice@gvcbc.org 

elders@gvcbc.org 
deacons@gvcbc.org 

deaconesses@gvcbc.org 
web page: www.gvcbc.org 
	

Elder on call this week:  
Pat Brennan  

(H) 530-274-1633 (C) 530-575-6244 

Upcoming Dates~ For more info go to: www.gvcbc.org 
 Sept. 29 Visitation (Meet in CBC kitchen 9:30 a.m.) 

Oct. 1 & 2 Overnight trip for 5th/6th Graders 
Oct. 1 & 2 Jr. High Boys/Jr. High Girls Retreats  
Oct. 2 Christmas Tea Hostess Meeting (10:30 in H.S. Room) 

Oct. 9 New Members Class (1-4:00 p.m.) 

Oct. 15 All-Church Work Day (8:00 – Noon) 

Oct. 20 CBC Quilters (Meets in Room 10 at 10:00 a.m.) 

Oct. 27 Visitation (Meet in CBC kitchen 9:30 a.m.) 
Oct. 30 Christmas Tea Ticket Reservations (more info soon) 

Nov. 5 CBC Parenting Conference ~ Save the date! 
Dec. 10 CBC’s Women’s Christmas Tea 
 
 

 

Jr. High Group:  Meets upstairs 9:00 a.m. Sunday 

mornings.  See website for more info.   
 

High School Group/Airborne:  Meets Sundays at         

9:00 a.m. in H.S. Room and Weds. at 7:00 p.m. (Dinner 

included). See website for details.   
 

Young Adult Group:  Meets Sundays at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Johnson’s home located at 12548 Davis Ln., Nevada City. 

“To Glorify God by Making Disciples  
of All Nations” 

	

Staff Ministry Team                  
 

Drea Arbaugh- Ministry Asst.; Scott Gallagher- Lead Pastor; 

Jennie Groves- Lead Custodian; Kristin Hahner- Church 

Administrator; Nancy Kerler- Dir. of Women's Ministry; Matt 

Larson- Pastor of Adults; Zack Myers- Director of Ministry to 

Children & Families; Lisa Shisler- Office Asst.; Jen Thomas- 

Music Tech; Jason Wood- Pastor of Students & Families.                                  

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 
September 18, 2022 

 
 
 

9:00 a.m. Contemporary Music  
10:45 a.m. Traditional Music  

 
	 	 	  

	
Worship Service 

	

Jesus’ Prayer for Believers 
John 17 

Pastor Matt Larson 
 
 

 

 
 

	

Wednesday Night Study 

Sanctuary~ 7:00 pm 

LivingWell Medical Clinic inspires hope to 
those with an unexpected pregnancy, a  
struggle with a past pregnancy decision, 
or a sexual health issue. Pick up a baby bottle                     
TODAY in the Foyer to fill up and return by Oct. 3.                                       
You can  also donate online at: 
 Livingwellmedicalclinic.com/cfh                          
	

	
						
	

	

	CBC is looking for a representative to serve 
alongside IFM.  It entails a monthly board 
meeting and occasional volunteer work.  If you 
have a heart for those in our community who 
are food insecure, please call Pastor Matt 
Larson in the church office at 530-273-1343. 
	

Ryan Mack 

Sunday- 7 p.m. 
Details on back 

 5:30 p.m. 	

Check out the lost and found 
table set up in the Gym for 
anything that might belong     

to you! 

	

	

	

If	you’re	interested	in	experiencing	the	
Holy	Land,	Pastor	Matt	is	hosting	a	trip	to	

Israel	April	17-27.	
For	more	info	go	to	gvcbc.org/events	


